
 

September 23, 2010 
 
High School: 

 No facilities work currently being done. 
 
Fairfax Elementary: 

 The demolition is starting this week.  The house the district purchased and 
the school building will be taken down.  Evans Landscaping will be doing 
the demolition.  Every effort will be made to keep trash and dust to a 
minimum.  
 

Mariemont Elementary: 
 As we are getting ready for the modular units, there will be some drilling 

for geothermal information and digging to prepare for the next step in our 
installation.  The daily school instruction and schedule will not be 
disrupted. 
 

Terrace Park Elementary: 
 As we are getting ready for the modular units, there will be some drilling 

for geothermal information and septic preparation.  The daily school 
instruction and schedule will not be disrupted. 

 
 

FYI 
 We will be taking bids on the modular classroom facilities, the site 

plumbing and septic systems, geothermal work and the site electric work. 
 In order to protect our project budget, maximize monies spent on the new 

buildings, and to make sure we are ready for the August 2012 start of 
school, we are going to move to the modular units immediately after 
Spring Break 2011.  We will be moving the classrooms over Spring Break.  
Students will spend the fourth quarter in their new modular classrooms. 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to call (309-8743) or email me 
(kryan@mariemontschools.org). 

 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Kathy Ryan, Program Manager for Mariemont Schools 
 


